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As a resident of Indian Village, I strongly urge the commission to deny the request of DTE to replace the historic
stone curds In Indian village. I have to submit plans and request when making improvements to my personal
property. I am willing to abide by these rules because I understand the importance of maintaining the historic
elements of my community, DTE should be held to the same standard. As residents we are not allowed to use
insufficient replacements although it would be cost effective for our personal budgets, Why should should DTE
have the option to use materials that we know have stood the test of time.

Please Deny DTE the ability to replace any curbs that they have to remove with concrete and require them to replace
with the stone curbs.

Thank you,
La Tonya Williams
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